
	
	

Main Theme: Assessment for Improvement 
 

Call for Participation 
 

Program Chairs: 
Benő Csapó and Andreas Demetriou 

 
The workshop will be organized by researchers of the Institute of Education, University of Szeged. It 
will take place after the 13th

 Conference on Educational Assessment.  
 
The primary aims of the workshop are 
- bringing together leading researchers from all around the world working on similar fields;  
- offering an opportunity to discuss key issues in depth;  
- strengthening cooperation between individuals and institutions.  
 
The main themes of the workshop are  
- assessment-based developmental programs, possibilities of improving cognitive abilities; 
- current issues in technology-based assessment, research agenda of the participating teams; 
- areas of cooperation. 
 
Forms of work include 
- presentations reviewing large-scale projects in progress;  
- short presentations on small-scale projects;  
- question and answer sessions, personal consultations.  
 
Organizers and host institutions are  
- Institute of Education, University of Szeged,  
- MTA-SZTE Research Group on the Development of Competencies, 
- Center for Research on Learning and Instruction, University of Szeged,  
- Graduate School of Educational Sciences, University of Szeged,  
- Szeged Branch of the Hungarian Academy of Sciences.  
 
Financing the workshop 
Registration will be required, but there is no registration fee. The University of Szeged will provide the 
venue, refreshments during the workshop and other related organizational work. Participants are 
expected to take care of travel and accommodation expenses.  
 
Interested researchers should contact one of the program chairs 
Benő Csapó (University of Szeged) <csapo@edpsy.u-szeged.hu>, or 
Andreas Demetriou (University of Nicosia) <ademet@ucy.ac.cy>. 
 
Venue: Szeged Branch of the Hungarian Academy of Sciences: 7, Somogyi Street, Szeged.  
Secretary, registration, information: Diána Túri <turid@edu.u-szeged.hu>  
WEB: http://www.edu.u-szeged.hu/swee/  
 
Participants of the workshop who wish to show their research results in more detailed form are advised 
to submit their materials to the 13th Conference of Educational Assessment, a peer reviewed scientific 
conference which is open for submissions of symposia, paper and poster proposal.  
For further information, please visit the conference web site: 
http://www.edu.u-szeged.hu/cea2015 


